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END OF TERM 1 EXAMS IN PROGRESS
"Tradition seems responsible for the almost
unanimous agreement that some form of
examination should be used in the
schoolroom. Examinations are used for
purposes of grading, classification,
promotion and in fewer cases, determining
the efficiency of teaching techniques."   
       

            ~BESS E. JOHNSON

It is our Tradition too at Oshwal Academy
Nairobi Junior High, to subject our
students to examinations both in the middle
of the term and at the end of it. For us,
examinations serve the purpose of
evaluating our students and our teaching
and learning process. When we administer  
exams to our students, we present to them a
mirror so they can see how their learning
progress looks like. With a clear picture of
this, they are able to identify gaps and work
on them in the subsequent term(s). The end
game is to build their capacity in readiness
for the final IGCSE examinations.

Our End of Term 1 examinations started
on Monday 20th November and will run
until 28th for Years 7 to 10. The Year 11
Mock examinations will carry on until
December 8th. Our teaching staff is
currently evaluating student’s responses in
various subjects as the exams go on. We
wish our students the best in their
examinations and urge you the
parents/guardians and caretakers to give
them all the necessary support during this
period.



STUDENT'S ACHIEVEMENT

Join us in congratulating Aahil Sherif Amjath of Year 9A for attaining 3rd Position
overall in Kenya in the under 14 category Tennis ITF/CAT tournament that was held at
Nairobi Club Upper Hill. Because of his excellent performance he has been invited to
participate in the Willis Mbandi Masters tournament which will be held between 15th
& 17th December 2023.



Pencil portrait drawing of CHADWICK BOSEMAN
(black panther) by UDITI AMAY KOTHARI Year 8A




